
 
 
 

 

 
 March 19, 2018 

        CIWQS ID # 645711 
 
Tonnesen Pet Cemetery 
Attn: The Lois Tonnesen Trust 
c/o: Greg Tonnesen 
gatranch@yahoo.com 
3073 Shiloh Road 
Birds Landing, California  94585 
 
 

 

Subject: Notice of Opportunity to Comment, and Public Hearing for Rescission 
of Waste Discharge Requirements Order No. R2-2017-0024, Tonnesen 
Pet Cemetery, Solano County 

 
Dear Mr. Tonnesen, 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region 
(Regional Water Board) is rescinding the waste discharge requirements for the 
Tonnesen Pet Cemetery located at the end of Scally Road, approximately one-half mile 
south of Highway 12, two miles southeast of Suisun City. The purpose for this 
rescission is to reflect a change in operations that affects the classification and 
regulation of the site. 
 
The deadline for receipt of comment on the tentative order is 5:00 p.m. on April 18, 
2018. Comments must be sent to the attention of Cleet Carlton. Persons wishing to file 
written comments on or objections to the tentative permit or other aspects of this matter 
must do so no later than this deadline so that such comments may be considered. 
 
The Board will consider the tentative order during a meeting to commence at 9:00 a.m. 
on May 9, 2018, in the Auditorium of the Elihu Harris Building at 1515 Clay Street in 
Oakland. Interested persons are invited to attend and express their views at the public 
hearing. 
 
Pursuant to California Code of Regulations Title 23 section 2050(c), any party that 
challenges the Board’s action on this matter through a petition to the State Water 
Resources Control Board under Water Code section 13320 will be limited to raising only 
those substantive issues or objections that were raised before the Board at the public 
hearing or in timely submitted written correspondence. 
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All documents related to the tentative order may be inspected and copied at the Board 
office. The tentative order and any developments on this matter are also available at 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay. Board staff’s responses to comments will be 
posted on that website one week prior to the hearing. Contact Cleet Carlton of my staff 
at (510) 622-2374 or cleet.carlton@waterboards.ca.gov if you have questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
        
Terry Seward, Chief 
Groundwater Protection Division

 
cc: 
 
Michael Wochnick (michael.wochnick@calrecycle.ca.gov) 
Beatrice Poroli (beatrice.poroli@calrecycle.ca.gov) 
David Weiss (dlweiss@solanocounty.com) 
Jagjinder Sahota (jssahota@solanocounty.com) 
Brian West (brian@westengineers.com) 
June Guidotti, 3703 Scally Road, Suisun City, CA 94585 
Ethan Lavine (ethan.lavine@bcdc.ca.gov) 
Brenda Blinn (brenda.blinn@wildlife.ca.gov) 
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